
Love Won Society Programs Using 
Zim 

Benefactors 

Part 1of 4: Overview  
 

There are five distinct programs. All can be participated in separately or 
with each other. The RSS forms the basis (foundation) of all programs. 

1) Revenue Sharing Solutions (RSS) 

2) Community Assistance Centers (CAC) 

3) National Real Estate Listing Service (NRELS) 

4) National Economic Stabilization and Financial Assistance Program 

(NES &amp; FAP) 

5) International Commodity Clearing Houses. (ICCH) 

 

FINANCIAL: 

Revenue Sharing Solutions (RSS) (LWS Document #1) 

The RSS program introduces a way to put money into the hands of 
perhaps millions of people. That basic structure is the use of an internet 
platform where money is downloaded in to a person’s account at10 cents 
per minute, 24 hours per day, 365 days per year, for the foreseeable 
future. That works out to be over $1,000 per week. 

 

LOCAL ADVOCATE (or DIRECTOR): 



Community Assistance Centers (CAC) (LWS Document #2) 

The CAC structure represents the boots on the ground advocates for a 
given community. It is the Sister program to the RSS program in that the 
CAC is established and financed by the Zim Benefactor who starts an 
RSS program. The CAC is an organized structure of Directors who are 
charged with getting funds into the local community for infrastructure 
and businesses so that every responsible person in the community is 
financially viable. It is organized into local geographical communities 
within cities, counties, and states. 

 

HOUSING: 

National Real Estate Listing Service (NRELS) (LWS Document #3) 

The Listing Service is designed to stabilize Real Estate Markets and 
ensure homeowners a profit in their Real Estate holdings. This service 
eliminates the risk of foreclosures completely by augmenting income 
using the RSS platform. Contracting Zim Benefactors would set up their 
own Real Estate Brokers and agents to effectuate the buying and selling 
process. The listing data base is to be organized by State, County, City, 
and small geographic area searches as well as by other listing 
information; beds, baths, size, price, etc. 

 

EMPLOYMENT: 

National Economic Stabilization and Financial Assistance Program 
(NES and FAP) See LWS Document # 4 for details 

The NES and FAP program is designed to ensure that each person in 
the Economy is financially viable with income to sustain their living 
standards. This program introduces the Employment Contract Shares 
used to sustain the work force when large sums of money are introduced 
into the local economy. This program in large part will be administered 



by Directors in the CAC on a local basis. Larger corporate 
manufacturing firms will be contacted by trained professionals 
employed by Love Won Industries (LWI). Using this program Love 
Won Industries will contract with producers and manufacturers to PRE- 
Purchase their commodity and distribute it through existing distribution 
channels at prices we will control. This will assure each participant in 
the economy remains financially viable. Love Won Industries will act as 
a buffer to ensure prices remain stable and predictable without a profit 
incentive for LWI. Our excess quarterly funds will be used as 
performance bonds to establish credibility to the program. Each Zim 
Benefactor may participate at their own level of comfort in program #4 
and #5. We do welcome the participation but understand that most will 
not want to go beyond the first three programs. 

 

GRASS ROOTS: 

International Commodity Clearing Houses. (ICCH) (LWS Document 
#5) 

The ICCH is designed to possibly be the largest organization in the 
world. The structure will be organized into commodity clearing houses 
all over the world connected by a large computer network to 
accommodate the movement of commodities throughout the world. 
Clearing houses will be organized by individually designated 
commodities with transportation and shipment to where the commodities 
are needed. The NES and FAP program will stand as the basis of this 
program and will be organized on a nation by nation structure of 
clearing houses. 

 

Note: we do not see Matter Replicators taking over food production. 
While it may help out in areas in short supply of food, the social nature 
of dining with each other will never be replaced by a machine. 


